
 
 
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Parks Capital Improvement Plan Review 
 
DATE:  March 7, 2023 

 
Background 
Over the years, the Parks and Recreation Committee has developed and maintained a 
capital improvement plan (CIP) for the City’s parks. The CIP was last modified in 2020 
and is attached. As such, staff believes that the Parks & Recreation should review and 
update the CIP. 
 
For the March 9 meeting, staff will simply walk the Committee through what projects 
have been completed. Staff then requests that the Committee further review the plan for 
discussion on future priorities beginning at the April 13 meeting.  
 
 
 


